Errata Inthe Fall 1998 issue of Now Hear This (Volume 1, No. 3), we apologize for
neglecting to credit Mark R. Stephenson, PhD, Research Audiologist in the
Bioacoustics and Occular Vibration Section, Division of Biomedical and Behavioral
Sciences at NIOSH, for using his data for Charts 2 and 4 of the Fall 1998 issue. Dr.
Stephenson conducted the original research for the sound level s of the toolsand second
hand noise exposure measurements presented in those charts. We appreciate the
opportunity to present his work.



